
2023-2024 EĞİTİM ÖĞRETİM YILI KUTSAN ANADOLU LİSESİ İNGİLİZCE DERSİ 2. DÖNEM 2. SINAV 

KONU SORU DAĞILIM TABLOSU 

9. SINIF 

TEMA KAZANIMLAR SORU SAYISI 

6 : BRIDGING 
CULTURES 

E9.6.R1.Students will able to scan short texts describing some 
famous cities in the world for specific information. 

1 

7 : WORLD 
HERITAGE 

E9.7.R2. Students will be able to reorder the events in a short 
story 

1 

8 : 
EMERGENCY 
AND HEALTH 
PROBLEMS 

E9.8.R1. Students will be able to find the main idea of a text 
about health problems/emergency situations that happened 
recently 

1 

E9.8.W1. Students will be able to prepare 
posters/leaflet/brochures about safety and health at work. 

1 

9 : 
INVITATIONS 
AND 
CELEBRATIONS 

E9.9.W2.Students will be able to write a short paragraph about 
their future plans 

1 

6 : BRIDGING 
CULTURES 

E9.6.S1.Students will be able to take part in a dialogue about 
ordering food at a restaurant/cafe 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UYGULAMA 
SINAVI 

E9.6.S2.Students will be able to take part in conversations in 
the situations that can occur while travelling 

E9.6.S3.Students will be able to use the most frequently used 
expressions to buy a flight/ bus/train ticket. 

E9.6.S4. Students will be able to talk about some basic cultural 
differences of places they have visited 

7 : WORLD 
HERITAGE 

E9.7.S1. Students will be able to ask and answer simple 
questions in an interview about past times and past events 

E9.7.S2. Students will be able to make a short simple 
presentation about an ancient civilization they have searched 
before 

8 : 
EMERGENCY 
AND HEALTH 
PROBLEMS 

E9.8.S1. Students will be able to ask for help from the 
emergency services in areas of immediate need 

9 : 
INVITATIONS 
AND 
CELEBRATIONS 

E9.8.S2. Students will be able to ask for and give advice about 
health problems. 

E9.8.S3. Students will be able to express obligations, 
responsibilities and prohibitions in social life. 

E9.8.S4. Students will be able to prepare a video project on 
public service ads/announcements 

E9.9.S1. Students will be able to make and  respond to 
suggestions/ requests 

E9.9.S2. Students will be able to describe future plans and 
arrangements. 

E9.9.S3.Students will be able to give and receive information 
about quantities, numbers, and prices while shopping. 

 


